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August 20, 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Welcome to the 2024-2025 School Year! I hope you had an enjoyable summer.   
 
Even though I have been “going to school” for over 40 years, the energy and excitement that 
precedes a new year never wanes.  I love the delivery of new supplies, the pristine shine of the 
halls and walls, and the classrooms decorated and waiting for the students to arrive. 
 
Tuesday, August 27, 2024 is our annual Open House/Back to School Night.  Specifics regarding 
the evening are included in the Parent Square email to Parents/Guardians. 
 
I will continue to showcase the “great things” happening in Holland by way of the Principal’s 
Newsletter.  Last year, I received positive feedback on the slideshow of our students celebrating 
a snow day.  Early in September I will reach out for volunteers to share pictures for our Say 
Goodbye to Summer montage. 
 
Please contact me throughout the year with questions, comments, or concerns.  Our partnership 
in supporting your children’s education is paramount. 
 
I look forward to reconnecting with you as proud members of the school community. Your 
support and dedication to your child’s education is what makes Holland School the special place 
it is. 
 
Please look for a video welcome to your child(ren), from me, on August 27th. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susan Wardell 
 
Susan Wardell 
 


